From: Nathan Bowman <NBowman@anaheim.net>

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 3:46:12 PM

To: Stacey Falcioni <SFalcioni@arellanoassociates.com>

Cc: Josh Francis <JFrancis@arellanoassociates.com>; Laura Muna-Landa <LMuna-Landa@ArellanoAssociates.com>;
Karen Gulley <kgulley@placeworks.com>; Leslie <Leslie@AnaheimFirst.com>; Laura Cunningham
<Laura@anaheimchamber.org>; Xochitl Medrano <xochitl@anaheimfirst.com>; Brian Chwan <BChwan@anaheim.net>;
Joe Perez <JPerez@anaheim.net>; Sarahi Carrillo <SCarrillo@anaheim.net>

Subject: RE: Aug 28th District 1 Town Hall Meeting Set-Up

Hi Stacey,

Thank you for the call and the follow up. Unfortunately the max capacity in the Activity Room will not hold the amount
of people you are projecting to be in attendance as well as the set-up you would like. | am able to provide you with the
gymnasium to host your meeting. This will provide plenty of space for your set-up and participants. The acoustics are
not ideal for a town hall meeting but it is the only space large enough.

If you would like to schedule a meeting at the West Anaheim Youth Center | would be happy to show you around and we
can walk through what the set-up would look like.

Thank you,

Nathan Bowman

Community Services Specialist

City of Anaheim

320 S. Beach Blvd.

Anaheim, CA 92804

Phone: (714) 765-6402 / nbowman @ anaheim.net
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